




Michelle and Anthony Libretti 
560 Shearwood Dr.  
Flagler beach, FL 32136 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
This letter is to inform you of our intentions for improvement of our property at 215 S. 3rd St., 
Flagler Beach Florida. At present the fence installed on  the east side of the property is broken 
and in some areas almost falling down. We are looking to hire a fencing company to remove the 
existing fence and retaining wall and  install a new 6 foot vinyl white privacy fence along the 
east side property line. I have attached the copy of Blueline Fence’s estimate.  
Thank you for your time   
Sincerely, 
Michelle and Anthony Libretti 
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